Dear Members,
Welcome to the first Folk Alliance News for 2015!

The FAA Committee are on a mission to keep our Program of Activities and Projects moving along so we are pleased to be able to share all the latest news with you.

You may have noticed we have started a rebrand /redesign of our FAA marketing material....  keep an eye on our web site as that changes before your eyes !

We welcome Fiona Ross onto the FAA Committee and thank her for stepping into the vacant position of Secretary. Fiona brings a great many skills as an administrator (and performer of traditional songs)
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1. Folk Alliance Youth Development Program 
The support to young folk artists is one of FAA’s priorities. We have expanded and developed our Youth Development Program at a national level and presented Showcase Concerts at some major festivals around the country.  Our first concert in this series was held at Woodford Folk Festival where we organized two concerts that showcased four of our showcase acts  Oh Pep!, Rowena Wise , Serendipity and Andie Skinner – these high quality concerts were well attended as were the showcase artists individual gigs. Our next Showcase Concerts will be held at the Blue Mountains Festival in March. FAA will work hard to continue to create opportunities to support our young folk in the scene. Our aim is to deliver this as n ongoing national touring opportunity for young folk-based acts who we also support through mentoring, training and promotion.
FAA Youth Showcase 2014 winners Oh Pep! have been invited to attend Folk Alliance International Conference in Kansas (USA)  this month. We are thrilled that our young artists of the year will be showcasing at this event gaining exposure in an international forum. This is a testament to their efforts and reflects the appeal of the band. This showcase and conference will offer Oh Pep! opportunities to build their music career, expand their networks, and increase performance and touring into a broader market.  
NOTE: Applications are open for this year’s FAA Youth Awards (held as part of the National Folk Festival in Canberra each Easter) and can be found on our web site – closing date is 27th February. Once again, we welcome enquires from young acts who would like to be part of our 2015 National Youth Development Program.
2. Folk Alliance International Conference 

President Una McAlinden was invited by Executive Director Aengus Finnan to attend this year’s FAI Conference in Kansas USA – it has been quite a few years since FAA attended the Conference so we are thrilled to be in the position to explore possibilities and opportunities for both FAA and for our industry.  Through our attendance we will build our North American networks and also our connection to Folk Alliance International. Una will join Oh Pep! and a small number of Australian acts who are attending FAI this year.  FAA sees it as important that we develop a closer relationship with FAI to further opportunities for Australian folk artists and to build a mutually beneficial relationship
Special news is the work of Folk Alliance Australia will be acknowledged as we will receive a 2015 Spirit of Folk Award.
Our next e- news will feature some highlights and outcomes of our attendance at Folk Alliance International Conference. We look forward to sharing that news with our members
3. AGM & National Folk Festival (FAA Youth Awards)
We are grateful to the National Folk Festival for once again hosting the FAA Annual General Meeting – if you are heading to Canberra we invite all FAA members to come along to our AGM. For further information please see the FAA web site.

FAA will also present a Workshop as part of our Youth Development Program – Oh Pep! will host this workshop/forum and our line up of guests will be announced in our March e-news.

Easter Sunday morning is our traditional Youth Showcase Concert – and we will once again present some of the best young folk artists during this concert ... This concert has been called one of the highlight of the festival so don’t miss it !

All details in the next e-news.

4.  FAA Annual Conference
Save the date ...... this year’s annual gathering of the Australian Folk Scene will be held in Melbourne on October 9 – 11th.  At the Urban Camp (onsite accommodation is available) Open to artists, performers, festivals, arts organizations, managers, agents, publicist, arts workers and arts volunteers. With representatives from range diverse range of organizations and from almost every state in Australia the conference is a unique opportunity to network with industry peers, to learn, be inspired, challenged, share knowledge and join in the conversations about the development of Folk Music in Australia
We look forward to this week-end – stay tuned for further announcements as our planning progresses and book airfares early to save!
Take a look at our Performer/Organisation/Festival and other Insurance offers if you have not already got yours in place and enjoy this wonderful festival season where we are spoilt for choice with so many inspiring and talented artists and so many events to attend!

That’s all for now – our next eNews will come to you inbox in March,
Best wishes from

the Folk Alliance Australia Team

